12" November 2015

Dear Year 6 Parents,

On Tuesday, November 17" 2015, your child will be receiving Relationships Education in line with
the Diocesan ‘All that | am Programme’. Lessons are planned in detail by the Archdiocese and are in
line with the teachings of the Catholic faith.

In Year 6, the children look at the road ahead e.g. transfer to secondary schools and friendships. The
children also explore changing bodies as part of the science curriculum and are taught;

- Changes during puberty for both boys and girls
- Hygiene and Self care

Mr Harris (SRE leader) will be available to talk, as a drop in session, to any parents that wish to
discuss this on Monday 16™ November 2015 at 8.15am.

Please inform the school office if you will be attending.

Regards

Mr Harris
R.E and SRE leader

Sutton Road, Erdington
Birmingham, B23 6QL

Tel: 0121 373 1793
Fax: 0121 386 1047
www.abbeyrc.bham.sch.uk
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Headteacher: J.A. Tallon B.Ed Hons, NPQH



